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Goff man injured in Nemaha Co wreck
(KMZA)--Details have been released on a rollover wreck earlier this week in
Nemaha County that left a Goff man injured.

The Nemaha County Sheriff's Office said 31-year-old Benjamin Niehues was
westbound on K-9 Highway, west of V Road, early Sunday morning when his car
left the roadway. The vehicle struck a field entrance and rolled numerous times.

Niehues was transported by helicopter to Topeka's Stormont-Vail Hospital with
unspecified injuries.

The wreck was reported shortly before 12:30 Sunday morning.
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